
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

06/21     29/04/2021 

 
 

                                       TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
  
                                        EAST WEST BASELINE ROAD 
                                             & BLOWHOLES ROAD 

 

Residents are advised that the following roads will be temporary closed for the 
reconstruction work to be carried out.  Road Closed Signs will be in place for the 
duration of these reconstruction works. 

The Blowholes Road  5 May 2021 to 10 May 2021 

East West Baseline Road   5 May 2021 to 11 June 2021 

When the section of road between East West Baseline Road and The Blowholes 
Road are completed, the Shire will move to open this section of road on the 11 May 
2021. 
 
Arrangements are being made for the roadworks to get underway and the Shire have 
commenced preparations of the necessary materials and equipment to be delivered 
to East West Baseline Road.  Every effort will be made to complete the work within 
the time frame to have the road reopened to the public as soon as possible.    
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Health, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
So Hon GAN 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


